
Year 4 
What have Year 4 been up to? 

Year 4 have been very busy learning about a great range of 

topics across all learning areas. This has included 

Characterisation, Patterns and Algebra, preparing for Lent and researching for their 

Genius Hour project. 

 

Students have been having lots of fun as they learn about line, shape and colour in 

Visual Arts. Here are some pictures of students creating their artworks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is coming up in Year 4? 

Students are very excited about their Lenten commitments, as we prepare to look at 

the amazing Easter story before school break. 

 

Students should also be continuing to select fun, engaging and appropriate novels to 

be reading daily. This continuous reading is so beneficial for their overall language 

development. Keep it up, Year 4! 

 

Students are also very excited to go to our postponed day excursion to Wonga 

Wetlands, to explore the wonderful flora and fauna our town has to offer and to 

complete their field study. Stay tuned! 


